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I am speaking on behalf of the appointment of Ilissa, Gold, Jamie,
Del, Rio, and Haley Feng to the planning and land, use
management commission as appointed by mayor Karen Bass. |
have met all three of them and I’'m deeply impressed with your
commitment to addressing housing. I am a physician and for
decades of taking care of patients with housing insecurity in urban
California. Just walking here today from my home across a
number of tents and encampment. I trust that the mayor is
working hard to jumpstart this process, and I eagerly want to see
these three appointees get to work to improve the supply of
housing for Angelenos.



